
Report of Workshop 

ON 

Information Technology and Digital Literacy Program (lwpukizkS|ksfxdh ,oafMthVylk{kjrkdk;ZØeA) 

As a part of social responsibility, Department has organized workshops for nearby school children on 

Information Technology and Digital Literacy. These workshops were exclusively organized by Information 

Security and Educational Awareness (ISEA) club constituted by the department in the year 2018 with the 

objective of providing social service on voluntary basis in the field of Information Technology. The 

workshops were coordinated by Mr. Jeetendra Kumar under the supervision of Head Dr. H.S. Hota. The 

workshops were organized on three different days for two schools on 11-11-2022, 19-11-2022 and 26-11-

2022 to make them aware about Information Technology and its usefulness. Workshops were mostly based 

on Hands-on practice and the topics covered are: basics of Computer System, Windows OS, software like 

M.S. Office, Exploring important website and mobile applications like digilocker, Creating Gmail account, 

Browser and Search Engine etc. 

In the inaugural session Dr. H.S. Hota, Professor&Head, Department of Computer Science and Application 

has welcomed all the guests alongwith the teachers of the schools, he has also explained about the purpose 

and objective of the workshop and awareness program for the school children under the social responsibility. 

Chief Guestof the workshop Prof. A. D. N. Bajpai, Honourable Vice chancellor, Atal Bihari Vajpayee 

Vishwavidyalaya, Bilaspur (C.G.) has congratulated for organizing unique program by the department. He 

also said that university is not only a centre of teaching and learning but it has its social responsibility also. 

At last coordinator of ISEA Club Dr. Rashmi Gupta has proposed vote of thanks.  

Teachers of the department and members of ISEA club were fully engaged to provide hands-on training to 

the students. After training, many students have expressed their views on the workshop and wishes to join 

similar type of workshop again, they also said that workshop is very fruitful for them to enhance basics of 

computer knowledge.  Principals and students have expressed their gratitude to the HoD and all faculty 

members along with students of department of Computer Science and Application, Atal Bihari Vajpayee 

Vishwavidyalaya, Bilaspur for conducting such a nice programme.   

                            Details of the workshops are as follows: 

S.No. Date School Name 
No. of students 

participated  

1. 11-11-2022 Government High School, Lofandi 70 

2. 19-11-2022 C.G. Higher Secondary School, Birkona 86 

3. 26-11-2022 C.G. Higher Secondary School, Birkona 86 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Glimpses of theWorkshop  

 

 

 

  
  

  



  

 


